

PHOTOGRAPH AND MEDIA PERMISSION *

August 25, 2025

Dear Parents,

We do have media coverage at <u>St. Ignatius Loyola Regional School</u> activities/events throughout the year. Your permission is requested to have your child(ren) photographed, video recorded, and/or recorded by the media or for inclusion in school and Diocesan marketing vehicles such as (but not limited to) brochures, video, newspaper, and social media.

We are sure your child(ren) would like to participate in these programs; however, we do respect your right to privacy. Please return the lower portion of this note indicating your consent by <u>Friday, September 12th</u>. If we do not receive a permission slip, we will exclude your child from any media opportunities. Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Respectfully, Emilia Ward Principal	
Please check your preference and PRINT child(ren)'s name	s clearly.
I give my permission to have my child(ren) listed by and/or recorded by the local or national media and/or for programs during the 2025-2026 school year.	
I DO NOT give my permission to have my child(re recorded by the local or national media and/or for Diocess during the 2025-2026 school year. I wish to have my child included in the yearbook only	an or school marketing programs
Child Name	Grade
Devent / Consider Grantum	Date
Parent / Guardian Signature	Date